
 

Welcome back! 

  
 

 

What to expect this term 
 

Welcome to Term 2. We are very excited to 
continue our learning journey. Our children 
are amazing!  As we near the middle of the 
term the children will be undertaking various 
tests to gauge their progress in reading, 
writing, GPAS, maths reasoning and maths 
arithmetic.  
 

What to expect from you 
 

We expect the children to bring in iPads 
every day fully charged.  
 
School reading books and contact books also 
need to be in school each day and we would 
expect the children to read on a daily basis. 
As year 3’s we expect the children to be 
responsible for changing their own books 
when they need to.   
 
TERM 2 P.E days will be on 
Tuesday for Birch  
Friday for Beech (challenger Troop)  
Children are required to wear correct P.E kit 
and trainers or plimsolls. Plain joggers for 
colder weather. If in doubt please contact the 
office by phone or email. 

 

 

This term our topics are as follows; 

Maths; Multiplication and division. Please 
practise your times tables for 2,5,10,3,4 and 
8’s 

English; Our writing text is “George’s 
Marvellous Medicine”. We will be producing a 
narrative piece of writing for publishing and a 
set of instructions.  

Science; Rocks and Soils  

R.E; Islam 

History; Hieroglyphics-Ancient Egypt 

Geography; Somewhere to settle.  

 

Key Dates 
w/c 22nd November parent meetings 
w/c 29th November year 3 tests, all iPads to 
be in daily fully charged. 
6th December KS2 Carol Service at St Marks  
8th December Christingle service at St Marks 
(children only)  
9th December – Winter Fair 
w/c 11th December – fundraising week
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